TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES
MARCH 12, 2018

A meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Monday, March 12, 2018 at
6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers for Local Business.

Present:

Chief R. Donald Maracle
Councillors: Josh Hill, Stacia L. Loft, Carl E. (Ted) Maracle, and
Debra A. Vincent

Staff: David Souliere, CAO; Shelley Bowden, Executive
Administrative Assistant

Lisa Maracle, Director of Community Services attended to discuss the Iroquois Caucus
Citizenship Summit scheduled for April 18 & 19, 2018 in Akwesasne.

MOTION #1:

ACTION ITEM #1:

Moved by Debra A. Vincent, seconded by Carl E. (Ted) Maracle to
defer the invitation to the Iroquois Caucus Membership Citizenship
Summit for more internal discussion.

Carried.

Lisa Maracle will notify the IC Citizenship committee and will also
have conversation with Jan Hill.

Janice Brant and Nikki Auten, Members of the Ratinenhayen:thos attended to discuss
the Seed Sanctuary in Kingston. This is the last year for growing at the sanctuary and
the Ratinenhayen:thos group would like to be able to fire a summer student. The group
are also looking for property to continue the work of the sanctuary.

MOTION #2:

Moved by Stacia L. Loft, seconded by Debra A. Vincent to direct
the group to work with David Souliere, CAO to inquire with
Kagita Mikam to fund a summer student to work at the Seed
Sanctuary in Kingston and to speak to the Lands Department in
regard to appropriate and/or available property.

Carried.

Council went into Private for Local Business.

Recorded by:
Shelley Bowden

Executive Administrative Assistant

Chief R. Donald Maracle

Disclaimer: Comments of individual members may not necessarily reflect the opinion of the whole Council.
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